
   

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter to spread the word about Todd Malecki and Icemen 
Basketball.  I have been involved with Coach Malecki for over two years both in 
working camps and having him coach my players on the travel team.  He has shown 
himself to not only have basketball knowledge but integrity and honor.  As all high 
school coaches know those last two qualities are sometimes scarce in the world of 
travel basketball.

I will be sending as many of my players as I can to Icemen basketball this spring and 
summer and I will even be sending my ten year old son to Coach Malecki to work 
with.

If you are a high school coach looking for an off season program that will improve 
your players, then Coach Malecki and Icemen Basketball is the way to go.

Sincerely,
Tim Hatch
Citrus Hill High School


